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NOTICE TO MARINERS No 05/23 

RUSSIAN AND BELARUSIAN VESSELS ENTERING UK PORTS 
 
 

in line with the latest sanctions regarding Russia and the Republic of Belarus, the UK Government 
has published guidance at https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/russia-sanctions-
guidance  
 
Due to the current situation in Ukraine the UK Government does not consider it appropriate for 
Russian and Belarusian vessels to enter UK Ports.  Russian and Belarusian vessels, as defined 
below, will be declined permission to enter the Port of Clydeport (Statutory Harbour 
Authority) until further notice. 
 

Vessels: 
 

• Owned, controlled, chartered, or operated by a designated person, 
• Owned, controlled, chartered or operated by persons connected with Russia or Belarus, 
• Flying the flag of Russia or Belarus,   
• Registered in Russia or Belarus, 
• A specified ship. 
 
Guidance on what is meant by “connected with Russia/Belarus” and “specified ship” is provided 
in the UK Government Regulations detailed above. 
 
Affected vessels should contact their Agent or Owners for further orders. 
 
Estuary Radio may be contacted on VHF Ch12 or on  0151 949 6651. 
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